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January 10, 2020   

Sent by Electronic Mail, Courier and RESS Electronic Filing  

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4     

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re:  EB-2019-0183:  Enbridge Gas Inc (Enbridge)–Rate M17 and Owen Sound Reinforcement 

Project Leave to Construct Application – EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership 
(ENGLP) Written Evidence   

 
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s Procedural Order No. 2, dated December 12, 2019, please find 
attached ENGLP’s written evidence for the above-noted matter.   
 
The written evidence consists of two documents: (a) company evidence and (b) an expert report prepared 
by John Todd, President Elenchus Research Associates Inc.  The expert report includes as appendices 
(a) a curriculum vitae for Mr. Todd and (b) an executed Form “A” Acknowledgement of Expert’s Duty.   
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the writer. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Original Filed By: 

 
Daniela O’Callaghan  
Legal Counsel 
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
daniela.ocallaghan@epcor.com 
(780) 412-4081 

 
Enclosures 
 
CC:  All parties to EB-2019-0183 
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